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COVID-19 Update 7/26/2021

Due to the current rapid rise of Covid-19 infections in St. Louis City and County related to the Delta variant, we would like to strongly encourage all of us to wear masks when indoors, regardless of vaccination status. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are mindful of all those in our midst who are most vulnerable, especially our children who cannot yet receive a vaccine. With this request we are following current CDC and St. Louis County and City guidelines.
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